
 

2018 Sewanee Community-Wide Yard Sales – Registration Form 

Saturday, April  28th – 8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
 

You can participate by either having a sale at your home (feel free to combine your 

efforts with a friend!) or join up with others at the Community Center.  All participants will 

be listed on the official map that will be distributed that day.  Advertising will be in local 

papers in the surrounding areas.   

 

Maybe you don’t have many items for sale, live further from town,  or would rather be in a larger group.  You 

can reserve space inside the Center too. 
 

Yes! I want to participate in the Sewanee community-wide yard sales. Entries due 4/20/18 

 

 I will have a sale at my home and want to be include on the official map. 

 

 I want to have booth space at the Sewanee Community Center (limited tables available) 

 
 

 
 

Contact Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: _________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________ 

 

Phone #:  _________________________________________________ 

 

Email:   _________________________________________________ 

 

Location of Sale, if different than mailing address: 

 

    _________________________________________________ 

 

Fee included: $15 (for advertising, map printing, official yard sign)  
 

 art 

 antiques 

 appliances 

 baby/children clothes 

 teen clothes 

 adult clothes 

 baby furniture 

 bicycles, toys 

 books 

 computer/electronics 

 exercise equipment 

 furniture 

 garden supplies 

 housewares 

 musical instruments 

 tools 

 other: ______________ 

 other: ______________ 

 

Check all items that will be available – these will be 

 highlighted on the map listings. Mail form and $15 to: 

 

Sewanee Community Center 

39 Ball Park Road 

Sewanee, TN  37375 

 

Contact Rachel Petropoulos for 

more information – 

rpetropo@gmail.com 

The Sewanee Community Center is generously supported 

 with funding through the Sewanee Community Chest. 


